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Circular 2024-07 
 
PROPOSED January 1, 2025, Advisory Rate 

Filing 

 

Summary 
On September 20, 2024 the ICRB submitted the proposed Advisory Rate Filing to the Indiana Department 
of Insurance (IDOI) via the NAIC SERFF e-file system.  This filing proposes a decrease of: 

• -6.8% to the loss costs 

• -7.2% in overall rate level 

More Information 
Please see the Circulars section of our website at www.icrb.net to see the rate filing document and rate 
pages. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Paul Keathley, CAWC 
President & CEO 

http://www.icrb.net/

